
Exeter Community Power Aggregation Committee 

January 26, 2023 

Draft Minutes 

 

Members Present: Lew Hitzrot and Cliff Sinnott 

Attending Remotely:  Stephanie Marshall 

 

• Lew reported on his meeting with Desiree Murphy who is responsible for water bill mailings. 

There is a mailing that will go out at the end of February that will reach approximately a third of 

those on town water.  We could include a short insert. We need to send Desiree a PDF of our 

message and she will get a quote from the printer. 

• The Committee discussed the wording of a short announcement that could be included in water 

bills and could be used in an email using Darren Winham’s email list of Exeter businesses. 

• Lew reported that he had been in touch with Lisa Sweet concerning collaboration with Rye and 

other seacoast towns for conveying information about community power coming to those 

towns. No specific plans on that as yet. 

• The Committee agreed that we should make arrangements to have a table at the Deliberative 

session on February 4. Cliff will check on what needs to be done to make this possible and will 

put together the materials for distribution at the session. 

• Stephanie shared the format and wording for the new CP website that she worked on with Bob 

Glowacky. She explained that we can add material to that website as needed, though we believe 

this website will eventually be superseded by the CPCNH website.  We will ask Bob to provide us 

with the URL for the website so that we can include it on the materials we distribute to the 

community. 

• We scheduled our next meeting for Monday, January 30, at 5pm in the Exeter Public Library 

 

 

 

 


